
 

        20 March 2020 

 Dear CTA students 

 

Re: CTA Test 1 non-venue-based 

 

Only students who are fully registered will have access to the CTA Test 1 non-venue-based 
assessment via the myUnisa portal. Students with temporary registration will not be able to 
access the portal. 

Students who have paid their prescribed minimum amount and are not fully registered are 
requested to send an email to CASenquiries@unisa.ac.za by no later 5pm, Saturday, 21 March 
2020 detailing only their student number, proof of payment and “CTA Online Exam 24 March 
2020” in the subject line. 

For assistance with myUnisa enquiries: 

Contact myUnisaHelp@unisa.ac.za  for assistance with the myUnisa login, adding only your 
student number and “CTA Online Exam 24 March 2020” in the subject line. 

For assistance with general enquires: 

Contact CASenquiries@unisa.ac.za  for assistance with general enquiries, adding only your 
student number and “CTA Online Exam 24 March 2020” in the subject line. 

 

Kind regards 

College of Accounting Sciences  

Student Support 
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